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LOCAL FINANCIAL 

SUPPORT TO 

CONTINUE 

 
As a result of the Membership meeting held on the 
evening of November 15th and continuing on the 
morning of the 16th, where the two motions that were 
posted on October 28, 2021, were carried, members are 
now eligible to apply for the Strike Fund Allowance.  
 
The application must be filled out in person at the Hall. 
In order to be approved, you must meet the criteria of 
eligibility.  
 
If approved, you will be entitled to financial support 
starting from when the National’s strike pay ended. 
 
To collect a cheque on Friday, November 19th, please 
complete this application by 4:30 pm on Wednesday, 
November 17th. 
 

YOUR UNION AT 

WORK! 

 
 

 
 


